
                                                                                                                                                     

Worship. 

We welcome John Harding to lead our service this morning. After the service coffee, tea and biscuits 

will be served in the hall. Please stay for this time of fellowship together. 

Next Sunday, 6th July, Robert Keen will lead our worship and on 13th July Rev David Willie will lead our 

service which will include Holy Communion. 

This week’s activities. 

Monday 30th June 10-30 a.m. Bible Study led by Rev David Hunter at the home of David and 

Daphne Willie, 29 Drury Lane. Please let them know if you plan to be there 

(Tel 0114 234 9066). 

Tuesday 1st July 14-00 to 16-00 The Memory Café, organised by AgeUK Sheffield and 

supported by volunteers from our church, will meet in the hall. 

Wednesday 2nd July 10-30 – 13-00 Our Welcoming Space will be open in the hall. There will be, 

coffee and biscuits available plus a light lunch, as well as opportunities to 

play board games, read newspapers or just chat to new or longstanding 

friends. 

 We currently have some vacant seats on the mini-bus which transports 

some of our less able friends to and from the Welcoming Space. If you 

know of anyone who would need transport to get them to our Welcoming 

Space, please speak to Jackie Bailey. (We do have to make a charge of £4 

per seat for the bus.) 

Grace Food Bank. 

Thanks to everyone who recently supported the Food Bank. The next two collections will be on  

Mondays 7th and 21st July. 

 

Dore Festival Songs of Praise. 

If you have a special hymn that you would like included in this year’s Festival Songs of Parise on 

Sunday 13th July at 5-30 pm at Christ Church, please let one of the Leadership Team know. We will 

then pass on your request to Rev Andy Patrick. If you wish to share something of why it is significant to 

you, that would be great. 
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